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KA/AM 
21st October 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non Uniform Day – Friday 15th November 2019 
 
I write to advise you that as part of our work to support local and national charities, we will be holding 
a Non Uniform Day on Friday 15th November 2019 at the request of the Student School Council 
who wish to raise funds for the BBC Children in Need appeal. 
 
Pupils who wish to take part will need to donate £1, which should be given to their Form Tutor at 
first registration on Friday 15th. We are aware many students wish to wear BBC CIN themed tee-
shirts / tops but this is no way obligatory and these are not required in order to participate in the 
event.  
 
We would request that students refrain from excessively short cropped or strapless tops as their 
preferred clothing option. These will not be permitted and as such students would be sent home to 
change into more appropriate clothing. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Miss K Athawes 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


